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11 November 2008

Le 01 Lo &7 }
Paul Twomey &

CEO & President ICANN

6 Rond Point Schuman, Bt. 5
Brussels

BELGIUM

Dear Paul,

Thank you for your letter dated 24 October 2008 and the advice therein. Niue will
consider an option when further advice is provided from your organization.

Please ensure that any reference to Niue with respect to gTLDS or any matter relating
to the subject, must be approved by the Government of Niue.

Yours sincerely,

iue & Chair of the 39th Pacific Islands Forum

Fale Fono, Alofi, Niue.



